Breton, Mary B

From: K. Cadman < cadman.k@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 4:38 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: proposed EV rules - my input

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Maine DEP I am submitting my comments regarding the proposed EV rules for our state. Thank you Kail Cadman 41 Doggett Rd, Westport, ME 04578

This is crazy. Electricity is still in large part generated from fossil fuels. The EV batteries are using materials mined by little kids in the Congo. How do you safely dispose of these toxic materials when the battery is dead?

How can you run an EV in the freezing cold for any distance while running the heat and defroster, lights and accessories?

How can the average person afford the electrical hookup required - oh wait - you'll give us taxpayer money to fund it - great - we are the taxpayers.

MIT & Princeton profs just came out to say this is disastrous.